

NOTICE OF REGULAR ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS MEETING CANCELLATION

The Regular Zoning Board of Appeals meeting scheduled at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 21, 2024 has been cancelled.

This notice is posted in compliance with Open Meeting Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, MCL 15.261, et seq., and the Americans with Disabilities Act. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids should contact the City Clerk, Amy Fidler, by calling (269) 469-1500 or writing at affalo.org, at least one week prior to meeting.

Amy Fidler, City Clerk City of New Buffalo

Posted: November 20, 2024